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You are cordially invited to attend a
MATCHING RECEPTION
PURPOSE

Are you a caseworker looking for a family for a waiting child? Are you a family looking for a child to add to your family?  We want to introduce county and affiliate workers to prospective adoptive families.  At the matching reception, county workers can talk with families about waiting children.  Families will learn more about the children in Pennsylvania who are in need of permanency by seeing their photos, posters and multimedia presentations and by talking directly to their caseworkers.

WHO IS INVITED?

Prospective Adoptive Families

County Agency Caseworkers

SWAN Affiliate Caseworkers

DATE

Wednesday, January 21, 2015
TIME

6:00 p.m. to 8:30 p.m.
Refreshments will be provided
LOCATION

Statewide Adoption and Permanency Network (SWAN)/Independent Living (IL) 

Winter Statewide Meeting Matching Room

The Penn Stater Conference Center Hotel

215 Innovation Boulevard, State College, PA 16803-6603

800-233-7505

RSVP to Charlotte Wilson-Manley
Diakon/FDR Conference Staff
cwilson-manley@diakon-swan.org 
QUESTIONS

Contact Pennsylvania Adoption Exchange (PAE) Coordinator 
Karen Lollo at 800-227-0225 ext. 1242 or klollo@diakon-swan.org 
This event is sponsored by the Statewide Adoption and Permanency Network (SWAN), a program of the

Pennsylvania Department of Public Welfare, Office of Children, Youth and Families.  The Prime Contractor for SWAN is Diakon Lutheran Social Ministries, in partnership with Family Design Resources.
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